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NOTICE OF PRESENTATIONS 

 
BY THE CHAIR: Pursuant to the Commission’s September 4, 2019 Order Initiating 

Investigation, the Commission has scheduled presentations regarding energy storage as 
follows: 

Monday, January 13, 2020, from 1 to 3 p.m. 

Valuing Energy Storage 
Dr. Imre Gyuk, Director of Energy Storage Research, Office of Electricity, 

U.S. Department of Energy 
Patrick Balducci, Chief Economist, Pacific Northwest National Laboratory 

Tuesday, January 21, 2020, from 1 to 3 p.m. 

Integrating Battery Storage 
Jeffrey Taft, Chief Architect for Electric Grid Transformation, Pacific Northwest 

National Laboratory 
Andrew Mills, Research Scientist, Electricity Markets and Policy Group, 

Lawrence Berkeley National Laboratory 

Monday, February 3, 2020, from 1 to 3 p.m. 

Interconnecting Battery Storage Under IEEE 1547 
Patrick Dalton, Manager, Distributed Energy Resources, ICF, Inc. 
Charlie Vartanian, PE, Technical Advisor, ES Integration, Pacific Northwest 

National Laboratory 

Monday, February 24, 2020, from 1 to 3 p.m. 

Storage as a Transmission Asset, Codes and Standards 
Jeremy Twitchell, Energy Research Analyst, Pacific Northwest National 

Laboratory 
Matthew Paiss, Technical Advisor, Battery Materials & Systems Group, Pacific 

Northwest National Laboratory 
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These presentations will be held in Commission Hearing Room 2115, Dobbs Building, 
430 N. Salisbury, Raleigh. Members of the public are welcome to attend these presentations, 
but there will be no opportunity for public statements or questions at that time. Interested 
persons may file written statements in this docket, including recommendations for future 
speakers.  

IT IS, THEREFORE, SO ORDERED.  

ISSUED BY ORDER OF THE COMMISSION. 

This the 6th day of January, 2020. 

NORTH CAROLINA UTILITIES COMMISSION  

 
Janice H. Fulmore, Deputy Clerk 


